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 January 17, 2007             Bulletin No.: B0107-06 
 

To:  California Healy Distributors & Service Contractors 
  
From:  Jay Walsh 
  
Subject:  FFS/Healy California Support  

 
As Franklin Fueling Systems moves forward with our integration of Healy 
Systems, we wanted to make you aware of our plans to significantly strengthen 
our California support network for Healy and all FFS products.   
 
Sales 
Curt Trondson, Sr VP, Sales, is responsible for sales of all Franklin Fueling 
Systems products including Healy.  He is currently in the process of adding four 
direct sales people to support our West Coast customers, and he will have more 
information for you about our progress in the near future. 
 
Technical Support 
Steve Langlie, Technical Service Supervisor, is responsible for technical support 
of all Franklin Fueling Systems products including Healy.  For Technical Support 
and Training needs for any FFS product, please contact our Technical Support 
Hotline at 800-984-6266 weekdays from 5 AM to 5 PM PST.   
 
As part of our commitment to provide on-the-ground Technical Support for the 
upcoming EVR upgrades, I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you 
of an upcoming Franklin Fueling Systems EVR Phase I (Phil-Tite) and Phase II 
(Healy) training seminar the week of February 26, 2007 at multiple times and 
locations across the state.  The specific dates and locations are now being 
finalized, and confirmed dates will be available soon on our web site 
(www.franklinfueling.com) or by contacting Technical Support at the toll free 
number above.  Alternatively, you may email techserv@franklinfueling.com. 
 
We thank you for your support of FFS products, and look forward to providing you 
unparalleled support with a greatly enhanced local presence. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jay Walsh 
VP, Marketing 


